
For more information:
Telephone 01382 434000
or see: www.dundeecity.gov.uk 

Barnhill Cemetery.

Photo: Local History Centre / Dundee Central Library

Welcome to

Barnhill Cemetery, was created after the Parochial Board of Monifieth acquired 
the ground from the Earl of Dalhousie in 1870.

With extensions to the north and east, it is still a working cemetery,  
so please be aware of machinery and respectful of funeral ceremonies.

As well as the impressive older memorials, there are many fine trees and shrub
specimens to be seen along the pathways.

Detailed burial information can be obtained from the Burial Administration section.

Visitor Guidelines:
We wish your visit to this cemetery to be as pleasant as possible.
Please be responsible, follow these simple guidelines 
and show consideration for other visitors to the cemetery.
Please see main management rules for details.

1.	 Only vehicles attending funerals are allowed into the cemetery, 
unless displaying a Cemetery Permit and/or an approved disabled permit.  
•Telephone 01382 431536 for further information.

2.	 Consumption of alcohol in the cemetery is an offence. 
(The Dundee City Council Prohibition of Consumption of Alcohol in Designated Public Places Byelaw 1999 .)

3.	 Dogs must be on a short lead at all times.

4.	 Dog Waste is a Health Hazard:  
NOT cleaning up your dog’s mess is an offence . (The Dog Fouling (Scotland) Act 2003 .) 

5.	 Littering and dog fouling are punishable by instant fines.
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